
 
The annual Gladstone Place homeowner’s meeting is cancelled for this year due to concern about 
the ongoing Covid 19 epidemic. 
 
The Association has had a good year, all dues were collected, and we have experienced no major 
issues. 
 
We do have two vacancies on the Board of Directors coming up at the end of this month.  Francine 
Smith (1714 Am Dr) has volunteered to continue serve on the Board. We have one new volunteer, 
Ziggy Burgos (1721 Alm Drive) who will be appointed to the Board if we have no other volunteers 
as an election will not be required. 
 
If there is any Homeowner that has questions about the Board or would like to serve on the 
Board, please contact me or our Secretary Rob Archer 256 655 1026, r.archer@me.com. 
 
I will have my Annual Report posted on our web site in early November. 
 
I have greatly enjoyed serving as your Board President for the last three years. 
 
 
 
Amy Boller 
President 
256 979 5481 
AEBoller@gmail.com 
  
 
 
 


